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AM/HO 
 
2 October 2018 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Your child’s topic for this half term is ‘Rivers’. During their Forest School session on Tuesday 9 October 
(Morning session) we will be walking Chestnut Class children down to Sheepwash Riverside Park to 
conduct a local river survey. This will be for children to gather information to use during written work 
back in the classroom.  
 
Children will need to come into school wearing Forest School clothes and bring a small backpack to 
carry their own equipment in. Children will need to bring their school uniform to change into for the 
afternoon session in school. 
 
If you wish to talk to about the route we will be taking down to the riverside, or any other queries please 
do not hesitate in contacting me directly. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs H Oggleby 
 
 

 
Chestnut - River Survey  

 
Tuesday 9 October 2018 

 
I do / do not give permission for my child:___________________________________in Chestnut Class  
 
to walk down to Sheepwash Riverside Park on Tuesday 9 October 2018 and participate in a river 
survey 
 
 
Emergency contact number for the day _________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Signed_______________________________________________________ Date:_______________ 
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